Seven Hills West Public $chool

A £ Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

WOMBAT Pyjama Day

On Friday 25t June 2021, we will be holding a WOMBAT Pyjama Day.

Students may come to school wearing their pyjamas. Students are still required to wear enclosed shoes
and bring a school hat.

A gold coin donation will go towards support with our ongoing technological upgrading for the school.
Attendance at this event is dependent upon behaviour and is at the discretion of the school executive.
This activity has the approval of the Principal.

We look forward to a fun last week of the semester!
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